
CISLO
VIDEOCHAT
CLOSING

Due to the pandemic, we 
are not traditionally meeting 
in an office to complete 
closings. In order to comply 
with stay safe and stay 
home orders, we now offer 
sign and drive closings as 
well as Cislo videochat 
closings.  It is our mission to 
keep our teammates and 
clients safe through the 
executive order signed by 
the governor. 

A virtual closing that will allow 
your clients to sign in the 
safety of their own home while 
incorporating traditional notary 
authentication steps.

With safety first in mind, 
Cislo Title will deliver paper 
documents via email, overnight 
mail, or porch drop off if 
needed. 

The best part? You are 
virtually invited to this closing 
as well.

Our team has been preparing 
for the use of video chat 
notarization in Michigan and is 
ready to help you through this 
virtual closing process to 
complete any real estate
transaction. 

Reach out to any of our Cislo 
Title offices to find out if this 
option is for you!

WHAT IS A CISLO
VIDEOCHAT CLOSING?


